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Dear Sirs/Madams,

I am writing to support the Vegetation Management (Reinstatement) and Other Legislation
 Amendment Bill 2016 which has been referred to the Agriculture and Environment
 Parliamentary Committee for an Inquiry. Land clearing creates more carbon dioxide
 which means higher temperatures and climate change. It destroys koala and other native
 animal habitat. Many of these animals are already endangered. It causes more runoff on
 our Great Barrier Reef which is already suffering a massive bleaching event. Please give
 this legislation the green light so that these disasters may be averted. Time is running out
 for us re climate change. This unrestricted clearing might just be the ‘last straw’ which
 sets in motion a speed of change which we may not be able to rein in. We have to all stop
 fiddling while Rome burns.

Thanking you,
Bernadette Duffy

Currumbin Waters Qld  4223
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